
From:
To: Chloe Senior
Subject: Re: FW: New Response Completed for Council Delegation Request Form
Date: Friday, May 26, 2023 11:26:55 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution
when opening attachments or on clicking links from unknown senders. 
Thanks Chloe for the speedy response.  I am available on the 14th at 9:30am to present.

I will get a power point to you by the 7th at 4:30pm.

Thanks,

Stephanie Ellens-Clark  (she/her)

Executive Director
Social Planning Council Oxford 

447 Hunter Street, Woodstock, ON, Canada  N4S 4G7 
www.spcoxford.ca | www.facebook.com/spcoxford | http://twitter.com/spcoxford 

Learn more about the SPCO, watch our video:  https://www.youtube.com/watch?
v=ekbgLo4NbPY 

On Fri, 26 May 2023 at 11:23, Chloe Senior <csenior@oxfordcounty.ca> wrote:

Hi Stephanie;

Thank you for your delegation request form. June 26th is not a regular council meeting,
it’s a workshop for members. Are you available to delegate either June 14 or July 12 at
9:30 a.m.?

 

Thank you,

 

Chloé Senior | Clerk

(She/Her/Hers)
519.539.9800, ext. 3001 | 1.800.755.0394

www.oxfordcounty.ca

This e-mail communication is CONFIDENTIAL AND LEGALLY PRIVILEGED.  If you are not the intended recipient, use or disclosure of the contents
or attachment(s) is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the author by return e-mail and delete
this message and any copy of it immediately.  Thank you.



csenior
Sticky Note
June 14, 2023



Will you be providing any electronic information (i.e. a
presentation) beyond your summary above? 
Yes

Have you appeared before council to discuss the same topic
in the past? 
Yes

[This is an automated email notification -- please do not respond]


